H&llywood

FLORIDA

DEPARTMENT OF DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT

2207 Raleigh Street
Hollywood, FL 33020
Phone (954) 921-3410 Fax (954) 921-3405

CONSULTANT’S AUTHORIZATION TO PROCEED

To:

I Craven Thompson & Associates, Inc.

l Date:

| 411712024

Facility Name: | Stirling Road

| Project No.: |

Project Name: | Stirling Road FDOT Pedestrian Lighting

| ATP Sequence Number:

[ 2

Resolution No. | R-2021-208 (CSA)

You are hereby authorized to proceed with the following services:

Ll Basic Services:
Additional Services: FDOT requested additional scope of work be included for the design of pedestrian lighting
X on the south of Stirling Road between NW 46™ Avenue and Sazaren Drive. The work includes additional surveys
and photometrics calculations per FDOT standards.

Payment for these services shall be:

X Lump Sum

AUTHORIZED DESIGN VALUE

X See attached proposal dated:

February 15, 2024

CONSULTANT’S ESTIMATED COST

Construction Budget: $
Scope Increase:
Total Construction Budget:
BASIC SERVICES ADDITIONAL SERVICES TOTAL
Total Estimated Fees: $ 10,083.00 $ 44,422.00 $ | 54,505.00
Fee Authorized Through This ATP $ 0.00 $ 44,422.00 $ | 44,422.00
Less Fee Previously Authorized $ 10,083.00 $ 0.00 $ | 10,083.00
Fee Authorized This ATP:
(Not to Exceed) $ 10,083.00 $ 44,422.00 $ | 54,505.00
APPROVED AS TO FORM: Submitted:
Name: Nicole Heran, Deputy Director
Department of Design & Construction Management
Douglas R. Gonzales Recommended:
City Attorney
Jose Cortes, Director
Department of Design & Construction Management
Approved:
Approved:
David E. Keller George R. Keller, Jr., City Manager
Director of Financial Services
Accepted: %/W

7 /%ven Thompson & Associates, Inc.
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